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INTERNATIONAL WALK TO SCHOOL DAY 
Well done to everyone who fully embraced 
Walk to School Week, this week, and 
International Walk to School Day on 

Wednesday - our first car-free day of the year.  
We were fortunate that the sun was out, which 
made the trip to school even better, and 

achieved a whopping 95% of pupils travelling to 
school on foot or by scooter/cycle!   

Congratulations to 2K, 3TG, 5K, 5C and 6C who 
all hit the 100% mark with their trips to school!   

We are hoping that this week has inspired many of you to make the trip on foot more 
often and make our community a happier and healthier place for all. 

SCHOOL DINNERS 
Hot meals (limited menu) will be restarting after the half term.  If 
your child would like to return to school dinners, please contact the 
office by 21st October, either by phone, note, or email: info@hurst-
park.surrey.sch.uk.  Please see separate letter for further details.  School dinner money 
for children in years 3 to 6 for the next half term (2nd November to 18th December) is 
£84.00.  Please pay online, or send in cash/cheque (payable to Surrey County Council) in 

with your child to hand to their class teacher. 

YEAR 2 
In Penguin class this week they 

conducted an experiment 

involving chocolate buttons! 

They were learning about 

melting and talked about how 

they could turn a liquid back into 

a solid. They had lots of fun! 
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OUTDOOR CLASSROOM DAY 
On Thursday 22nd October, we will be taking part in 
Outdoor Classroom Day 2020.  Everyone in school will 
take part in having at least one lesson outdoors.  This 
will be a mufti day - so no uniform. We would like to 
ask for a donation of £1 per child, this is to raise vital 
funds to allow us to develop our school allotment.  

Outdoor Classroom Day is a day to celebrate and inspire outdoor learning and play. 
Thousands of schools around the world will take lessons outside and prioritise playtime. 



PIECE OF THE WEEK 

This weekΩs piece of the week has been:  

 Connect It by Anna Meredith 

 

The link to it is:  

https://www.bbc.co.uk/programmes/articles/1KCk7
p6HMd3wyX6LqndjZbj/connect-it-by-anna-meredith  

SCOOTERS 

10 scooters were removed form the bikesheds 
presumed abandoned.  Please contact us with a 
description if you have lost one, otherwise we will 
use them in school when scooter club resumes. 

INSTRUMENT OF THE WEEK 
This week's instrument of the week has been:  

body percussion 

FORTHCOMING DATES 

Mon 26th Oct to Fri 30th Oct: Half Term 

Mon 2nd Nov to Fri 6th Nov: Y6 Bikeability 

Fri 13th Nov: Children in Need 

Mon 23rd Nov to Fri 27th Nov: Y6 Bikeability 

Tues 24th Nov: Flu Immunisation R-Y6 

Wed 25th Nov: Flu Immunisation R-Y6 

Fri 11th Dec: Christmas Jumper Day 

Fri 18th Dec: End of Term 1.30pm 

Mon 4th Jan: INSET Day 

Mon 18th Jan to Fri 22nd Jan: Y6 Bowles 

GAMING 

It has come to our attention that some children are playing games such as 'Call of Duty', which contain 
inappropriate content for under 12s.  Please check out the safeguarding page of the school website, which 

contains useful guides for parents on how to check your child is accessing appropriate content, including a guide 
to the PEGI rating system for games. 

OPEN DAY 

We will be holding an open day on Saturday 17th 
October for our prospective reception class parents.  
If anyone would like to book a place, please contact 

the school office. 

SPARE CLOTHES PE 

Following on from last weekΩs newsletter, we would 
like to clarify that any spare clothes are fine to be 
kept in school, they do not have to be PE kit.  This is 
to ensure that children do not have to stay in wet 
clothes should it rain during their PE lesson. 

STAFF NEWS 

We would like to say goodbye to one of our cleaning 
staff, Naseema, who left us last week.  We would 
like to thank her for all her hard work and wish her 

well for the future. 

CONGRATULATIONS 
Many congratulations to Louise Sherlock, who ran the London Marathon on Sunday.  

Louise was raising money for the NSPCC.  If you would like, you may sponsor her through the 
link below: 

https://uk.virginmoneygiving.com/fundraiser-display/showROFundraiserPage?userUrl=louise-
sherlock-SAVMLMBONDS333-2020-238428&pageUrl=1  

SPECIAL DIET FORMS 
If your child has any dietary requirements, either medical or religious, would you please complete and return a 

Special Diet form, if you have not already done so this term. 

https://www.bbc.co.uk/programmes/articles/1KCk7p6HMd3wyX6LqndjZbj/connect-it-by-anna-meredith
https://www.bbc.co.uk/programmes/articles/1KCk7p6HMd3wyX6LqndjZbj/connect-it-by-anna-meredith
https://uk.virginmoneygiving.com/fundraiser-display/showROFundraiserPage?userUrl=louise-sherlock-SAVMLMBONDS333-2020-238428&pageUrl=1
https://uk.virginmoneygiving.com/fundraiser-display/showROFundraiserPage?userUrl=louise-sherlock-SAVMLMBONDS333-2020-238428&pageUrl=1

